
The Gruffalo Nursery Class
Spring 2024

UW (understanding the world)
Our key questions will be: What can 
we see outside? What baby animals 

I know and How do baby animals 
change as they grow up?

At the end of this term, we will look 
at Easter and why Easter is 

celebrated.

EAD  (Expressive art and design)

We will learn new songs about Spring 
and animals.  We will also use musical 
instruments to help express our feelings 

and ideas.

We will also be looking at different 
patterns and textures of animals and 

the natural world.

Our Key Learning this Spring
This term we will be looking at the 
changing world around us.  As it is 

spring we will be enjoying planting and 
noting how flowers and plants change 

over time. This will also give us a 
change to think how we can look after 

them and help them to thrive.  We 
will also be focusing on animals and 

the names of baby animals.

Phonics
We will be focusing on Little Wandle 
and following their nursery phonics 
programme which include lots of 

nursery rhymes and fun games.  We 
will be working on the children 

knowing the sounds letter make.

Maths
We will be covering mass, 

capacity, high and weight this 
term.

PD (Physical development)

We will be looking at 
independence  and thinking about all 
children being able to complete their 
own self-care routines ready for when 
they move on to reception.  This will 

include putting on their own 
suncream and hats as the weather 

gets warmer.

         Our Core text

Our traditional tale this term will 
be 'The Ugly Duckling' and we will 
start with this book before moving 
onto looking at other stories about 
spring and baby animals including 
'Are you my mummy?'
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